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From:  The Mississippi Division of Medicaid 

Office of Procurement  
 
Date: June 15, 2021 

Re: Request for Applications (RFA) Eligibility Project Managing Consultant 
Notice of Contract Award 

 
 
The Mississippi Division of Medicaid (DOM) issued a Request for Applications (RFA) on April 
2, 2021, seeking a qualified contract worker for the position of Eligibility Project Managing 
Consultant. The term of the contract shall be one (1) year (July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022) with 
four (4) optional one-year renewals. The position will pay $70 per hour (plus travel) not to 
exceed 1,840 hours annually for a total of $128,800 for the term of the contract. DOM will pay 
travel up to $2,000 and fringe rate of 7.65% in an amount not to exceed $9,853.20 for a total 
contract value of $140,653.20.  The contract worker will provide the following services for 
DOM: 
 

•  Project management of new capabilities for New MEDS including new Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) requirements, state requirements, and system 
improvements,  

•  Project management duties for Health and Human Services Transformation Project; 
(HHSTP). Reviewing all requirements for the following modules: Common Web Portal, 
Fraud and Abuse Module, Enterprise Master Person Index. Also includes contract 
management, review of data, deliverable review, and approval,  

•  Coordinate documentation with CMS to obtain funding along with monthly status 
reports,  

•  Coordination of New MEDS security and privacy controls and provides updates required 
by CMS as to the status of those controls,  

•  Management of various vendor contracts, deliverables, invoices, and  
•  Assist with request for proposal generation and evaluation.  

 
After publicly advertising the position, DOM received one application for this position and 
awarded the contract to Stephen Oshinsky.  Mr. Oshinsky is the incumbent contract worker for 
the Eligibility Project Managing Consultant position and possesses the qualifications and 
abilities to perform the duties of this position. He is poised to provide DOM with continued 
expertise in project management, vendor management, software design and development, 
systems infrastructure, and knowledge and experience in the Health and Human Services 
Transformation Project. 
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DOM submitted the contract to the Public Procurement Review Board (PPRB) Office of 
Personal Service Contract Review (OPSCR) by May 5, 2021 for approval at the June 2021 
board meeting. DOM received board approval on June 9, 2021.  The contract is available for 
public inspection in the office of the Chief Procurement Officer.   
 
 
  

 


